
What an amazing first week of preschool we have had!  This week at 
school was all about learning the rules and routines of the classroom, 
getting to know our friends, sharing with each other, and exploring all 

of the fun new toys within our room.

Everyone is doing such a great job following our classroom rules, 
playing in their centers, and getting along with our friends.

This week we learned several new songs, including our “Good 
Morning” song, “Are You Criss Cross”, and “All Day Long”.  We will be 
singing these songs everyday in our classroom for the duration of the 

school year.  We also sang and danced to some silly songs: “The 
Goldfish Song”, “Shake Your Sillies Out”, and “S-T-O-P”.

Some of the stories we read this week were: The Kissing Hand, Mama 
Llama Misses Mama, Time for School, Mouse, Ways to Welcome, 

Mama Llama Time to Share, and Chrysanthemum.

During center time we played in our kitchen center, vet/doctor center, 
with trains and cars, built with legos, made play-doh creations, and 

used magnet tiles and squares! Our favorite center this week was our 
sensory table which was filled with red and blue pasta (Let’s Go 

Buffalo!), magnet numbers and letters, spoons, and cups.

With the beautiful weather, we were able to play outside all week long.  
The kiddos love being on the playground and running around outside.

Next week we will continue learning and going over the rules and 
routines of the classroom.  We will also be learning about our friends 

and getting to know each other better.
.

Week of September 3rd to September 6th 

ka
ro

ly
n

m
as

sa
ro

@
gm

ai
l.c

o
m

If you have not done so 

already, please remember to 

bring in any forms that need to 

be signed, as well as your 

child’s extra set of clothes 

and/or art smock.  Please make 

sure all items are clearly 

labeled.

Monday, September 16th 
Show & Share Begins

Friday, September 27th 
Picture Day
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